
Week Commencing: 26.9.22 

Thank you is such a simple phrase but can have such a huge impact. It was ‘World Thank You Day’ on Wednesday and some 

of the classes took part in activities where they considered why we say thank you and who we can say thank you to. A     

simple thank you can go such a long way in people feeling seen and valued so….. 

Thank you to our staff who always go above and beyond to make sure our pupils have the most incredible learning          

experiences. Thank you to our office staff and those behind the scenes who make sure our school ticks along smoothly! 

Thank you to our families who support our pupils and our school at every opportunity. And the biggest Thank you’ is to our 

incredible pupils who are at the core of why we do what we do! They make our jobs a pleasure! 

Have a great weekend                                                  —Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays coming up ….. Chloe (Oak)  Have a great day! 

Upcoming Dates 

26.9.22 Jeans for Genes day. £1, 

non-uniform; wear as much denim 

as you wish for a great cause. 

30.9.22 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Classes will access the café during 

the morning. A suggestion of £1 will 

get them a cake and a drink.        

Parents are welcome to join us    

between 10am and 11am for a 

coffee an cake and a natter for this 

great cause. 

1.10.22 Black History month begins. 

4.10.22 Grandparents Day 

6.10.22 National Poetry Day 

7.10.22 Celebrating world Cerebal 

Palsy day. Details to follow. 

10.10.22 World Mental Health Day 

11.10.22 School Photographer  

21.10.22 Last Day of Term 

Autumn—the season that teaches us that change can be beautiful! 

Shelley’s Walk 

The whole school took part in lots of laps of the school field      

accompanied by funky music to raise money for St Clare Hospice, 

Harlow. It was a lovely warm day and was wonderful to see the 

pupils pride in getting a stamp for each lap completed! Please 

send in all monies raised by Monday. Thank you. 

Day out 
 

Loughton Fire Station have an open fun day THIS Saturday, 

10am—4pm. They are offering the opportunity to get an insight in 

to what they do, meet the firefighters and of course see the fire 

engines!   

A BBQ and refreshments are available and there's plenty to see 

and do, from dunk a firefighter and a bouncy castle to face 

painting and ice creams! 

Coffee Morning Contributions 

If there any Pru’s or Paul’s (Bake Off) amongst staff and families who would like 

to bake some biscuits or cakes for next Friday or even buy a packet to donate; 

all donations would be most welcome! Please send in by Thursday (so we know 

how much we have!). Thank you in advance. 


